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EOPYY takes special care for the functioning of the Committees for External Medicines and 
High Cost medicines in order to protect patients' health who are insured by EOPYY during 
the strike. 

In particular, in cases referred to the Committee, and if specialists are on strike and an 
ongoing  treatment is concerned, the therapy can be continued for one month, without the 
decision of the Committee. 
For pediatric cases relating to the prevention of a serious disease of the lower respiratory 
system requiring hospitalization due to respiratory syncytial virus RSV, a pre-approval can be 
given from a doctor - pediatrician alternate member of the Committee for Medicinal 
Products in Athens. 
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